
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MILTON KEYNES CITY COUNCIL 
(GREEN FARM ROAD, NEWPORT PAGNELL)  

(TEMPORARY CLOSURE) ORDER 2025 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Milton Keynes City Council has on 4th February 2025 made 
an Order under Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effect of which will 
be to temporarily prohibit vehicles from proceeding along that part of Green Farm Road, 
Newport Pagnell to allow Openreach to install new duct for customer connection. 
 
For the purpose of the above Order, no person shall cause or permit any vehicle to enter, 
wait in or proceed along the following length of road between 11th February 2025 – 12th 
February 2025 (Between 9:30am – 3:30pm each day): - 
 
Green Farm Road, Newport Pagnell – From its junction with Broad Street to its junction with 
Green farm Cottages. 
 
Whilst the closure is in place access will be maintained to residents. 
 
There will be no exemptions from the provisions of the proposed order except for emergency 
services vehicles on operational duties.  
 

The closures will be clearly signed in accordance with Chapter 8 of the TSRGD 2016 (The 
Traffic Signs Regulations and General Directions 2016).  All affected properties will be 
notified of the forthcoming closures at least one week prior to the works taking place. 
 
The proposed Order will come into operation on 11th February 2025 and will continue in force 
for a maximum period of 3 months or until the said works have been completed, whichever is 
the sooner.  If the works are not completed within the maximum period stated, a further order 
may be made.   
 
Any person committing a breach of the order will be liable upon prosecution to such fine as is 
prescribed by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 
  

6th February 2025 
  

 
 

  
 
 

Graham Cox 
                        Assistant Director Highways and transport 
 

Milton Keynes City Council 
Civic Offices 
1 Saxon Gate East,  
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